







Dear customers, dear sir or madam,

with this Christmas greeting in the form of the SMG logo - baked for you by our trainees - we would like to sincerely thank you for your constructive cooperation this year.

We also want to thank you for your trust in our partnership over the years and decades, which is an essential factor in our story of success.

We look forward to the next year and to be able to welcome you back to us – whether at a exhibition, on site at your place or here in Vöhringen.

We wish you and your family a blessed Christmas and good luck, health and success for 2019.

Your team from SMG

PS. Please note that our company will be closed from 22.12.2018 to 06.01.2019 due to Christmas and New Years Eve. The last day of delivery 2018 is 14th of December and the last day of shipment the 14th. Our first day of shipment 2019 is the 7th of January.















SMG Sportplatzmaschinenbau Gmbl Robert-Bosch-Str. 3

DE - 89269 Vöhringen / Germany Phone: + 49 (0) 73 06 96 65 0 Fax: + 49 (0) 73 06 96 65 50 E-Mail: info@smg-gmbh.de

responsible editor: (according to § 10 clause 3 MDStV) authorized representative: Tobias Owegeser, Markus Owegeser, Daniel Owegeser trade register: register court Memmingen, trade register book n° 13511

This newsletter is no SPAM! You receive it due to the registration done by you or someone else on our website www.smg-gmbh.de. If you should wish to sign off please use the following link: sign-off-the-newsletter